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10 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you and your children have had a wonderful break. Our theme for this half term is ‘Dungeons and 
Dragons’. Through a hands-on approach the children will enjoy learning about medieval life.  We will be 
creating our own dragons, making castles with drawbridges and writing about our dragons’ adventures in a 
‘Dragon’s Diary’.  We are looking forward to an action-packed term with lots of fun learning during the 
children’s last few weeks with us. 
 
Transition to year 3  
We have planned several transition activities with the Junior school to help the children with the move to 
year 3, the dates will be confirmed after 21st June.  
 
Home learning  
Please see the attached take away home learning menu we have prepared for this term’s topic.  Home 
learning is an important skill for the children to develop, particularly as they start preparing for year 3.  
Your support and encouragement with this is most appreciated.  
 
Outdoor classroom  
Please make sure that your child brings a waterproof coat to school whilst the weather is still 
unpredictable. On sunny days, sun cream should be applied before coming to school or if this is not 
possible, children must be able to apply cream they have brought to school independently.  
 
PE  
Please make sure that your child has a named PE kit (including jogging bottoms, jumper and pumps or 
trainers) in school every day as PE days can often change.  
 
Spelling  
As your child has now learnt many of the year 2 common exception words which have been uploaded 
again on Tapestry, please continue to practise reading and spelling these at home as often as you can.  
Once a child can read and spell all these words, they have a vast word bank to use in their writing which 
greatly helps them in all areas of the curriculum.  You could even help your child have a go at the year 3 
words to help your child prepare for year 3. 
 
We are looking forward to another term of great learning.  We will advise you of the dates of events we 
have planned for this term after 21st June.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to phone or 
email the school office and your child’s class teacher will contact you as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Year 2 Team                                                                     
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